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April 23, 2013

Dr. Jane Philpott

379 Church Street, Ste. 202

Markham, ON

L6B 0T1

Dear Dr. Philpott:

Re: Expanding Paramedicine in the Community (EPIC)

The Research Ethics Board of Markham Stouffville Hospital has reviewed and approved
the above study on February 12, 2013.

The quorum for approval did not include any member associated with this project.

If during the course of the research, changes in the approved submission or any new
information that must be considered with respect to the study, these should be brought
to the immediate attention of the Research Ethics Board.

All members of the Board wish you success in your research endeavours and look
forward to continued follow-up regarding progress with this study.

Yours sincerely,

7.
/ / /./
/ 7 S
Lon: sy 41 /
/ /

f ! "-‘:ijf ’:{-
Dr. Hefiry éﬁlow
Chair, R/eséarch Ethics Board
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